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Ken Clayton, organiser of the tour, reports "the V8 Derbyshire Tour 2018 has been hailed as a great success. V8 members 
toured The Derbyshire Dales and the Staffordshire Moorlands. We visited several venues and drove some fantastic roads and 
witnessed some stunning scenery. A full report will appear in the V8 Newsletter in the December issue of Safety Fast!" 
 
Above: Robin Massey entertained and taught the V8 Derbyshire Tour members several Origami exercises; culminating in these 
spectacular Hats! 
 
The V8 Derbyshire Tour 2018 attracted 40 participants with 20 MGV8s - 14 RV8s, 3 MGBGTV8s and 2 MGBV8s. The tour party 
was based at the New Bath Hotel in Matlock Bath in Derbyshire. 
 


